
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
Patrick McKenna, Director 

 

573.751.2551  

Fax: 573.751.6555 

1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636) 

SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PURCHASE POSTING NOTICE 

The Missouri Department of Transportation has determined that only 

one source can provide the products or services described below. 

 

Title: 7-SL170313 – Alpha Technologies Stand Alone UPS Units 

 

Description: The Missouri Department of Transportation, St. Louis District has 

determined that only Traffic Control Corporation can provide the 

Department with stand alone UPS (Uninterruptible Power Supply) units 

and other specific use Alpha products and replacements for existing 

Alpha products already installed in the St. Louis District.  Traffic 

Control Corporation is the sole authorized distributor for Alpha 

Technologies, Inc. in the state of Missouri.   This notice shall meet the 

single feasible source posting requirements for one calendar year and in 

association with the needs described.  Cost of initial purchase is 

$97,600.00 for Stand Alone UPS units.  Additional purchases as needed 

may be incorporated into this posting notice and costs are not to exceed 

$200,000 annually. 

 

Issues with this purchase may be directed to Stephanie Austin Rashid, 

Sr. Procurement Agent at 314-301-1431 or 

Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov, until March 13, 2017. 

Contract Period: March 13, 2017 – March 12, 2018 

Renewal Options: Two years  

Agency: Missouri Department of Transportation 

Supplier: Traffic Control Corporation  

Buyer: Stephanie Austin Rashid, CPPB 

Phone Number: 314-205-7307 

Posting Date: March 2, 2017 

Response Date: March 13, 2017 
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